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PUBLIC NOTICE

Public notice is hereby given pur-
suant to A.R.S. §9-471 that the
Town of Cave Creek, Arizona has
filed in the Office of the Maricopa
County Recorder a blank petition
and map relating to a proposed
annexation by the Town.  The peti-
tion sets forth a description and an
accurate map of the exterior
boundaries of the territory, which
is proposed to be annexed.  Copies
of same are reproduced below.

A public hearing on Annexation
2012-01 will be held on January
22, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. in the Cave
Creek Town Hall Council
Chambers, 37622 N. Cave Creek
Road, Cave Creek, AZ.  At the
time of the hearing the To w n
Council will discuss the 2012-01
annexation proposal and invite
members of the public to partici-
pate in the discussion.

Following a thirty (30) day wait-
ing period ending on January 28,
2013, annexation petitions may be
circulated.  If the owners of one-
half or more in value of the real
and personal property and more
than one-half of the persons own-
ing real and personal property in
the proposed annexation present
signed petitions to the To w n
requesting that the Council annex
the territory, such annexation may
be considered by the Council.
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